From: Wendy Hinshaw

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2019 2:09 PM

To: Ilaria Serra

Cc: Viktor Kharlamov; Aaron Hackman **Subject:** Re: different course name

Hi Ilaria,

Community Engagement reaffirms its approval of your course for ASL designation. It looks like you have already updated the form, so we are now just waiting for the form to be approved by your department committee.

Viktor, please let me know if there's anything I can do to assist.

Best,

Dr. Wendy Hinshaw
Associate Professor, Director of Writing Programs
Department of English
Florida Atlantic University
whinshaw@fau.edu
561.297.3838

From: Ilaria Serra < iserra1@fau.edu> Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 1:24 PM

To: Wendy Hinshaw **Cc:** Viktor Kharlamov

Subject: different course name

Dear Wendy, this is the course that will need the ASL designation now. Nothing is different from the one you approved, but the name is ITT instead of ITA.

Can I you approve the attached syllabus again?

Thanks.

Ilaria Serra, Ph.D.
Associate Professor of Italian and Comparative Studies
Florida Atlantic University – CU242
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton FL 33431

Tel: (561) 297 0286 Fax: (561) 297 2657